
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 

 

NOTICE 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF THE APRIL 8, 2022, RM40 – ADVANCED INVERTER 

WORKING GROUP MEETING 

 

April 5, 2022 

 

RM40-2020-01, IN THE MATTER OF 15 DCMR CHAPTER 40 – DISTRICT OF 

COLUMBIA SMALL GENERATOR INTERCONNECTION RULES, 

 

and 

 

FORMAL CASE NO. 1050, IN THE MATTER OF THE INVESTIGATION OF 

IMPLEMENTATION OF INTERCONNECTION STANDARDS IN THE DISTRICT OF 

COLUMBIA 

 

 

1. The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (Commission) hereby 

gives notice that it is postponing the RM40 Advanced Inverter Working Group scheduled on April 

8, 2022.  The Commission plans to reschedule the RM40 Advanced Inverter Working Group 

meeting at a later date.  
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CHIEF CLERK: BRINDA WESTBROOK-SEDGWICK 

      COMMISSION SECRETARY 
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